From: BusinessOfDePass <BusinessOfDePass@aol.com>

To: FairWes <FairWes@aol.com> Subject: Fwd: Serious Mismanagement Date: Sun, Jun 5, 2011 9:12 pm

110124 Comment

Attached Message

From:

BusinessOfDePass@aol.com

To:

hotline@hudoig.gov

Cc:

BusinessOfDePass@aol.com

Subject: Serious Mismanagement

Date:

Sun, 5 Jun 2011 21:03:59 -0400 (EDT)

To Whom It May Concern:

On May 27, 2011, I attended a meeting sponsored by Gainesville Housing Authority informing us that our portion of the rent will increase due to their mistake of adding six hundred plus new residents to the housing roll. They expressed their confusion as to how this occurred but decided to pass the cost of their mistake to each person. They have refused to have a hearing with individual residents instead we were informed that if this is a hardship then you would be given priority for an apartment in a housing project. The cost of my portion is double the amount of my previous portion. I believe this is totally against the mission of HUD. This increase will eventually lead to people becoming homeless. In fact several people expressed their concern that their landlords had given them notice and started evictions due to late payment from GHA. I hope that this matter can be reviewed quickly. This new rate will be in affect July 1.

Thanks in advance for your response.

Sincerely,

Linda Greene-DePass